

Name_	
Date	

Reading Comprehension Assessment

Directions: Read the passage. Then answer the questions below.

Materials

A material is what something is made of. There are 5 basic materials. Most things are made with these materials. Some things are made of metal. Some things are made of glass. Some things are made of wood. Some things are made of cloth. And some things are made of plastic. There are some other materials. But they are not used as much as these 5 materials.

Let's talk about metal first. Metal is very heavy. And it is very hard and strong. It usually feels cool if you touch it. We use metal to make lots of things. We use it for forks and knives. We use it for keys. We use it for cars. We use it for these things because it is very strong.



Next, let's talk about glass. Glass is very smooth. It feels cool to touch. It is not as heavy as metal. It is hard. But it is not strong. It breaks very easily! Then why do we use it? We use it because it is clear! You can see through glass! That's why we use it for windows. That's also why we use it for glasses.

Now, let's talk about wood. Wood is lighter than metal and glass. It is not as strong as metal. But it is much stronger than glass. We use wood to make lots of things. Things made from wood are usually light and hard and strong. Chairs and tables are made from wood. Pencils are made from wood.

Now let's talk about cloth. Cloth is very light. It is much lighter than wood. And it is very soft. We use cloth to make lots of things. For example, it is used to make clothing. And it is used to make blankets.

Last, let's talk about plastic. Plastic is also very light. But it is different from cloth. Sometimes it is soft. And sometimes it is hard. Plastic can be used to make thin plastic bags. These are light, soft, and strong. But plastic can also be used to make bicycle helmets. These are light, hard, and strong. A helmet and a bag seem different. But they are both made from plastic.

- 1) Which sentence from the passage best describes the main idea?
 - A. "We use cloth to make lots of things."

 - B. "Metal is very heavy."C. "There are 5 basic materials."
 - D. "A helmet and a bag seem different."
- 2) According to the passage, which of these things is a material?
 - A. chairs
 - B. clothing
 - C. windows
 - D. wood



3)	According to the passage, how does glass feel?
4)	 A. smooth and cool B. warm and soft C. light and hard D. sharp and heavy In paragraph 4, the passage says, "Wood is lighter than metal and glass." What is the main purpose
٦,	of this sentence?
	 A. to explain something B. to recommend something C. to compare something D. to demonstrate something
5)	Which material would you use if you wanted to make something that was strong and very light?
	A. plastic B. wood C. metal D. glass
6)	In this passage, the author talks about
	 A. hard things first, then soft things B. heavy things first, then light things C. strong things first, then weak things D. cool things first, then warm things
7)	In this passage, we learn about a 5 different materials. Which of these materials do you think is best? Why?
8)	In this passage, we learn about a 5 different materials. Which of these materials do you think is worst? Why?

ReadTheory.Org © 2010
EnglishForEveryone.Org © 2008



Name_			
Date			

Fill in the spaces with the correct form of the verb in parentheses in <u>simple past tense</u>. Some verbs are <u>regular</u> and some are <u>irregular</u>. Some sentences use forms of the words "do" and "not" after the verb to make the sentence negative.

words "do" and "not" after the verb to make the sentence negative.
Note: Some irregular verbs do not change their spelling in the simple past tense.
Example: Chuck (send) sent the mail. He (do, not, remember) did not remember the letter. Example: The driver (move) moved his truck; he (want) wanted to make room for the cars.
1) The dog (bite) bitthe neighbor. The neighbor (call) the
police.
2) My sister (hang) $\frac{\text{hung}}{\text{mus}}$ the picture on Saturday. I (tell) $\frac{\text{told}}{\text{mus}}$ her that
I (do, not, like) did not like it.
3) Sam always (like) <u>liked</u> to play soccer with his friends. Some of his
friends (be) Were from Mexico. They (play) very well.
4) The Johnson family (fly) $\underline{\text{flew}}$ in a plane last week. They (go) $\underline{\text{went}}$ to
Denver to ski.
5) The cooler (hold) held water for thirsty runners at the race. There (be, not)
<u>Was</u> <u>not</u> enough for everyone.
6) I (do, not, think) did not think that color was pretty. It (look) looked
mud to me, so I (pick) a different color.
7) The children (dig) dug a deep hole in the sand. The (play) played at the
beach all afternoon.
8) She (do, not, plant) did not plant tomatoes this year. Her tomatoes
(die) <u>died</u> last year before they (grow) <u>grew</u> very much.
9) The store (sell) sold a lot of televisions in December. People (want) wanted
give them as Christmas presents.
10) The prisoner (leave) the jail early; he (do, not, serve) did not serve
his full sentence.